
FREEDOM UNDER ATTACK : 
9/11, Ft. Hood, and Houston to name a few… 
 

FBI agents have testified before 
congress raising serious concerns 
about “resettlement programs” in the 
United States this year.  

WND has found that dozens of criminals and 
terrorists have been allowed into the country as 
“refugees,” and asylum seekers. Two al-Qaida 
terrorists from Iraq were resettled in Bowling 
Green, Kentucky, an Uzbek terrorist was 
resettled in Boise, Idaho, and dozens of Somali 
terrorists and terrorist sympathizers have been 
resettled in Minnesota, Maine, Ohio and Virginia. 
(http://www.wnd.com/2015/09/hungary-style-
refugee-invasion-fears-in-u-s/) 

 
Point:  We don’t know who we are getting. The 
vetting process is a serious problem. For 
example Syria has no criminal database. In just 
the past year, Sen. Jeff Sessions has 
documented 72 cases in which likely Muslim 
immigrants have been arrested and charged 
with terror-related crimes. 
 
Of the Syrians who have already come to the 
U.S. as refugees, 95 percent have been Muslim 
and only 3.8 percent Christian. 

 

Special Guest Speaker 
Michael W. Cutler, Senior Special 

Agent, INS (Ret.) 
 
Michael Cutler 
graduated from 
Brooklyn College of 
the City University 
of New York in 
February 1971 with 
a B.A. in 
Communications 
Arts and Sciences 

and is a retired Senior Special Agent of the 
former INS (Immigration and Naturalization 
Service).   
 
As Senior Special Agent and assigned to 
the Organized Crime, Drug Enforcement 
Task Force he worked closely with local, 
state and federal law enforcement agencies 
including the DEA, FBI, ATF, U.S. Marshals 
Service and with law enforcement agencies 
of other countries including Israel, Canada, 
Great Britain and Japan. 
 
Mr. Cutler has testified before well over a 
dozen Congressional hearings in both the 
U.S. House of Representatives and the U.S. 
Senate.  He most recently testified before a 
hearing conducted by the Senate Judiciary 
Committee on March 20, 2013. 
 
He provided testimony to the 9/11 
Commission and has testified before 
numerous state legislative hearings 
throughout the United States.   

 
 
 
http://michaelcutler.net/ 

Charity cannot be mandated by 
government nor should a faith based 
organization be mandating charity. 
Government and church are separate 
for a reason.  

 
 
 
FACT:  World Relief (National Association of 
Evangelicals) 
Total Revenue:  $56,842,649.00 
Government Grants and Contracts:  
$38,837,294.00 

Percent Tax Payer Funded:  68% 
Top Salary: $211,651.00 
(From 2012 Form 990) 

Many Christians in the Bible-belt city of 
Spartanburg have been led to believe they will 
be able to share the gospel with the Muslim 
refugees, but that will be practically impossible if 
they work through the official channels of World 
Relief and its affiliate church organizations. 

Assistant Secretary of State, "Ann Richard 
verified that when the state takes some of the 
federal money for this thing that nobody can 
proselytize anyone." – Attorney Lauren Martel  


